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PLEDGE TOTAL RISING:
OVER $3.6 MILLION!

We would like to thank all of our families who have supported the
campaign by keeping it in their prayers, as well as those who responded to
let us know they are unable to contribute at this time. We know that not
every family is capable of making a pledge to the campaign. However,
each household’s prayerful response is essential to our success. We want to
hear from all of our St. Clare of Assisi families! If you have yet to respond to
the campaign, please pick up a pledge form from the Parish Office or the
Paving the Way table in the narthex. You can return your completed
pledge card to the Parish Office or drop in the offertory collection.

YEAR-END GIVING

If you are planning a year-end gift or are in a position to make an
additional donation to St. Clare of Assisi, please consider an additional gift
to the Paving the Way Capital Campaign. It is recommended to consult
with a tax advisor to see how both you and St. Clare of Assisi can receive
maximum benefits from your charitable donations. Your Capital
Campaign donation is in addition to your regular offertory donation.

All 2024 donations must be received by St. Clare of Assisi by December 3],
2024 for 2024 tax purposes.

ALL GIFTS, NO MATTER THE SIZE, ARE NEEDED AND
GREATLY APPRECIATED. OUR CAMPAIGN IS BASED ON
EQUAL SACRIFICE, NOT EQUAL GIVING.




